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SCHOOL DISTRICT OF CLAY COUNTY
PURCHASING, ACCOUNTS PAYABLE BOARD MEMBERS
And Materials Management :
814 Wainut Street Carol Vallencourt
Green Cove Springs, Florida 32043 District 1
- Carol Studdard
Telephones: District2
Charles Van Zant, Jr.
904/284-6500 (GCS) 904/272-8100 (OP District 3
B_en H. Wortham 1-88(8-63:;-2529 (KH) (©F) Frank J. Farrell
Superintendent of Schools FAX 904/284-6529 TDD 904/284-6584 District 4
: Lisa Graham

District §

October 12, 2010

Mrs. Glenda Hunter

North Florida Electrical Contractors
1225 West Beaver Street

Suite 208 A

Jacksonville, FL. 32204

SUBJECT: BID#10-F-203 ELECTRICAL CONSTRUCTION, REPAIR AND CONNECTION
FOR EXISTING AND/OR NEW CONSTURCTION AND RELOCATABLE CLASSROOM
COUTY WIDE.

Dear Mrs. Hunter:

It has come to this offices attention that North Florida Electrical Contractors has not responded
to the “Request for Sealed Quotation” forms for the above subject bid that have been issued
for jobs from the facilities and maintenance departments. Since submitting sealed quotes is a
recajuirement of the above subject bid this office shall be submitting to the board on November
16", 2010 a request to remove North Florida Electrical Contractors from the above subject bid.
North Florida Electrical Contractors has until October 27" to respond in writing as to why this
action should not be taken. If North Florida Electrical Contractors is in agreement with this
action no response is necessary. '

Sincerely,

A oo

Nancy G. Racine
Director of Purchasing/Accounts Payable

Cc: James Conneli, Director of Facility Planning & Construction
John Merrill, Director of Maintenance




RACINE, NANCY G.

From:
Sent:
To:

"~ Subject:

Dear Mrs Racine,

Glenda Hunter [nfecgiri@gmail.com]
Sunday, October 24, 2010 2:46 PM
RACINE, NANCY G.

Letter of October 12, 2010

I am in receipt of the above dated letter and I do offer my sincere apologies

for not being able to make the listed Pre-bid conferences. NFEC could not have

handled anymore work even if we had résponded. In this economy we are fortunate

enough to be extremely busy.Keep us in mind for future projects.

Thank you for the opportunity to work with Clay County School Board.

Glenda Hunter

North Florida Electrical Contractor, Inc.
1225 W Beaver St. Suite 124
Jacksonville, Florida 32204

904-265-4716 Office

904-265-0755 Fax
904-591-9652 Cell




